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Dear Parents, 

On June 8th and 9th an organisation called Road2Tokyo will be visiting Woodpecker Hall School to 

run a Paralympic workshop. During the workshop, the children will have an opportunity to learn 

more about the Olympic and Paralympic movements as well as attempt a range of Paralympic 

activities.  

The workshop will take place during school time – a full schedule is below: 

Tuesday 8th June: 3C, 3D, 4W, 4DB, 

Wednesday 9th June: 5H, 5SB, 6M, 6T 

Please ensure your child attends school in PE kit and trainers on the day of their workshop. The 

workshop is free and will be Covid safe. 

   
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Basing                                                                                                                                                           
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